
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fwd: National Legal Process of Appeal
1 message

Emelyn Salvador <emelynslvdr@gmail.com> Sat, Jan 8, 2022 at 9:32 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Follow up para sa application sa aming lupa since 2012, sana po agarang aksyon ang kailangan namin pagkat nawawalan
na ng tiwala ang mga applicant sa amin. Maraming salamat po.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Presidential Complaint Center (PCC) <pcc@malacanang.gov.ph>
Date: Thu, Jan 6, 2022, 9:09 AM
Subject: Re: National Legal Process of Appeal
To: DPWH <citizens_feedback@dpwh.gov.ph>
Cc: Emelyn Salvador <emelynslvdr@gmail.com>

Sir/Madam:

Respectfully forwarding the email* received through the Presidential Complaint Center (PCC)
email  address  pcc@malacanang.gov.ph, for appropriate action, consistent with existing laws, rules and
regulations on the matter, seeking intercession relative to issues and concerns which may be best
addressed/coordinated by that Office.

A reply direct to the party/ies concerned copy furnished the Center citing PCC Code No., will be highly
appreciated. Expeditious action is requested in accordance with the provisions of Republic Act No. 11032,
otherwise known as the Ease of Doing Business and Efficient Government Service Delivery Act of 2018 as
implemented and enforced by the Anti-Red Tape Authority. Please be reminded that failure to timely respond
to the public’s concern shall be a ground for administrative sanctions under existing laws and regulations.
 
Thank you.
 
PRESIDENTIAL COMPLAINT CENTER
Office of the President of the Philippines
Malacanang Complex
San Miguel, Manila

PCC OFFICE HOURS
8736 8629 / 8736 8645 / 8736 8621
Monday to Friday (except National Holidays and Work Suspensions)
8:00am to 5:00 pm

 
* OFFICIAL PCC TRANSMITTAL TO FOLLOW
 

 If you have any questions/comments/queries/suggestions, please email us at pcc@malacanang.gov.ph

IMPORTANT:

 

The information contained in the communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is

addressed and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not disclose or use the information contained in it. If

you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return email and delete the document. The Center is neither liable for the
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proper and complete transmission of the information nor for any delay in its receipt. The Center accepts no liability for any damage caused by this

email or its attachments due to viruses, interference, interception, corruption or unauthorized access.

/dave
 
 
Code No. PCC-NEM-01-03-2022-070
DPWH

From: "Emelyn Salvador" <emelynslvdr@gmail.com>
To: "comms chr" <comms.chr@gmail.com>, "Presidential Complaint Center, PCC"
<pcc@malacanang.gov.ph>, "pacanan gerald" <pacanan.gerald@dpwh.gov.ph>
Sent: Monday, January 3, 2022 6:20:38 PM
Subject: National Legal Process of Appeal

Agarang Aksyon.
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